
September 11, 2017 

The City Council for the City of Lavaca met for a regularly scheduled meeting Monday, September 11, 

2017, at City Hall. Board members present were Mayor Hugh Hardgrave; Aldermen Mike Ray, Jeff Price, 

Rick Edgerton, Dale Teague, Randy Overbey and Benny Hunter; and City Attorney John Verkamp. Visitors 

present were Randy Toon and Ken VanDusen. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

The minutes of the August meeting were reviewed and approved as presented. (JP/DT) 

The Fire and Police reports were reviewed. 

Bills due were reviewed and approved as presented. (RE/BH) 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

____________________________________________ 

Hugh Hardgrave, Mayor 


